PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

June 18, 2013

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6 p.m.
In attendance were Joe Wagner, President; John McCrum, Vice-
President: Karen Pisowicz, Commissioner: Police Chief Jamie
Spanier and Town Council Liaison David Wodrich.

Pisowicz made a motion to accept the May 21, 2013 minutes.
Motion seconded and carried.

On Monthly Reports, Chief Spanier mentioned code enforcement
officer. The department has called for additional dispatcher.
For next month's meeting, he hopes to have more dispatchers

to discuss. Also, the department had its second Safety Fest.
It was very successful. Also waiting on attorneys to combine
Chesterton/Porter dispatchers.

There was no 0ld Business or New Business.

Jennifer Klug of Franklin St. asked if this was a Regional
Dispatch Center and was told no.

No further comments by Liaison Wodrich of Commission members.
Meeting adjourned at 6:08 p.m.
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